







Information about Sports Day 2024

Dear Parents and Carers.

Here is some information regarding the organisation of our Sports Day this year.

Sports Day Dates 2024:

Nursery	EYFS Playground, Friday 5 th July, 10:45am – 11:45am,
Reception	Meden Field, Thursday 11 th July, 9:15am – 10:15am.
K\$1	Meden Field, Thursday 11 th July, 10:30am – 12:00am
KS2	Meden Field, Thursday 11 th July, 1:00pm – 3:00pm. Children will need to return to school for collection as normal.

In the event of rain or extreme heat, the 'back-up date' for Nursery is Monday 8th July and for all other Key Stages, Friday 12th July.

All children will need to come dressed in PE kit. A reminder that this is black shorts and a white/burgundy t-shirt. Please make sure your child brings in named sun cream, sunhat and water bottle.

Nursery

Please arrive at the front reception from 10:35am. You will be invited to sit/stand on the EYFS playground. Chairs will be provided. The children will then take part in races which they have been practising this half-term. Although we understand you will want to say 'hello' to your child and comfort them if they become unsettled, we do ask that you stay in the marked area to ensure all children can be accounted for and staff can support children as necessary. Your child will have chance to come and say hello after the events have finished.

Reception/KS1/KS2

Please arrive at Meden Field no more than 15 minutes before the session start time listed above. This will give time for parents/carers to leave before the next session starts. Parents/carers will then be invited to sit/stand in the marked area. Please bring a chair or picnic blanket with you.

It is imperative that parents/carers stay in the marked area throughout the Sports Day sessions and do not cross the tape. Please do not stand at the end of the race track, as this makes it difficult to finish the races and support the children with getting back to their coloured area. This will ensure that the day can run successfully, and that races are not interrupted and all children can be accounted for. Anything your child may require for the day e.g. a drink or hat, needs to be brought to school with them that morning. Staff will be there to support children throughout the day.



As always, you are more than welcome to take photos of your child but these are for personal use and not to be shared on social media.

Children are being placed in one of four teams (Red, Yellow Green, Blue), made up of children from each year group. Each child will take place in at least a running race and 'novelty race'.

Points will be counted on the day and a winning team for each Key Stage will be announced. An overall school winner will be announced in Assembly.

The children have been working hard during their PE lessons in preparation for the day and we look forward to you coming to support and cheer them on.

Kind Regards

Miss Stretton PE Lead